
≠ 

 

Dear Potential Residency Candidate, 

 

The University of New England College of Pharmacy-Hannaford Pharmacy – Martin’s Point Health Care 

PGY-1 Community Care Residency Program is currently seeking highly motivated applicants for the 2016-

2017 residency year.  This program has been granted candidate status by the Accreditation Services Division 

of the American Society of Health-Systems Pharmacists and is on track to receive full accreditation status by 

the culmination of the current 2015-2016 residency year.  One residency position is available for the 2016-

2017 year.  Program activities include direct patient care services at Martin’s Point Health Care and at various 

Hannaford Pharmacy locations, didactic and experiential teaching, community practice management, 

managed care practice management, and scholarly activity including a longitudinal research project. 

 

The residency program is designed such that 60% of the resident’s time will be dedicated to patient care 

services, 20% to teaching, 10% to practice management, and 10% to scholarly activity. 

 

The resident will be exposed to five longitudinal and three concentrated learning experiences through their 

year of tenure.  The primary longitudinal experiences revolve around practice management and patient care 

services. The pharmacy resident will gain experience working with a five-star rated Medicare Advantage Plan 

for the 2016 plan year and collaborating with interdisciplinary healthcare professionals working as part of the 

healthcare team at Martin’s Point Health Care. The resident will also be involved in learning experiences at 

the Hannaford corporate office as well as in various Hannaford Pharmacy locations. Concentrated learning 

experiences include didactic teaching at UNE College of Pharmacy and experiential teaching at Martin’s 

Point Health Care and Hannaford Pharmacy.  The resident may choose concentrated electives as part of their 

residency experience. 

 

Applications are to be completed online and submitted through PhORCAS.  The residency NMS code is 

214415. Applications received by January 8, 2016, will be reviewed and on-site interviews will be extended to 

qualified candidates during the months of January and February. 

 

For additional information regarding the program and/or application process, please visit our website at:  

http://www.une.edu/pharmacy/practice/residency 

 

Kindest Regards, 

Kenneth McCall, PharmD 

Immediate Past-President | Maine Pharmacy Association 

Director | UNE-Hannaford Pharmacy-Martin's Point Healthcare PGY1 Residency Program 

Associate Professor | College of Pharmacy 

UNIVERSITY OF NEW ENGLAND 

716 Stevens Avenue | Portland, Maine 04103-2670 

T: 207-221-4155 | F: 207-523-1927 

kmccall@une.edu 
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